
St. Patrick's Day Float

Thanks to our St. Patrick's Day Parade float-building team: Gabe Bodnar, St. George Guardabassi, Jorg
Hruschka, Chris Kerlin, Scott McLaughlin, and Mike Sanchez. Thank you to John Aquino for his support,
and to Roger Edwards who couldn't stay but brought the team coffee and donuts which sustained us
through the day.

In a day and a half the building team assembled a 40' long float which consists of a large pot of gold
with a 10' high rainbow on each side of the float.

Now we need the decorating team to take over to paint and add the finishing touches. We plan to start
Monday, March 11, from 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. and will probably need a second afternoon (TBD) to
finish the float before the parade this coming Saturday, March 16. Please come ready to paint and
decorate and enjoy the camaraderie of your fellow Rotarians.

Information regarding meet-up for the parade will be forthcoming.

Please contact Mike Sanchez at 954-873-0965 if you have any questions.




	St. Patrick's Day Float

